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PRIORITY SUBJECT: WORLD SUMMIT FOR SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT

1. The Commission for Social Development considered agenda item 5 at the 7th
and 8th meetings, on 17 and 18 April 1995.

2. For its consideration of the item, the Commission had before it the
following documents:

(@) Note by the Secretary-General on the follow-up to the World Summit for
Social Development (E/CN.5/1995/8);

(b) Letter dated 28 March 1995 from the Permanent Mission of Argentina to
the United Nations addressed to the Secretary-General (A/50/156).

3. At the 7th meeting, on 17 April 1995, the Director of the Division for
Social Policy and Development of the Department for Policy Coordination and
Sustainable Development of the United Nations Secretariat and Coordinator of the
World Summit for Social Development made an introductory statement.

4, At the same meeting, a statement was made by the representative of the
Philippines (on behalf of the Group of 77 and China).

5. At the same meeting, a statement was also made by the International
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Confederation of Free Trade Unions (ICFTU), a non-governmental organization in
consultative status with the Economic and Social Council, category I.

6. At the 8th meeting, on 18 April 1995, statements were made by the
representatives of China, Egypt, Mongolia, the Sudan, Co6te d’'lvoire, Mexico,
Indonesia, Ethiopia and Chile, as well as by the observers for Canada, India and
Japan.

7. At the same meeting, a statement was also made by the observer for the Holy
See.

8. At the same meeting, statements were made by the representatives of the
Economic and Social Commission for Western Asia and the United Nations
Development Programme, as well as by the observer for the International Labour
Organization.



